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No Newsletter This Month 
The publication will resume in April 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bates-Hendricks Neighborhood Association 
The Bates-Hendricks Neighborhood Association strives to improve the quality of life of those living in the 
neighborhood through efforts to assure safety, to maintain or improve the living environment, and to enhance 
the spirit of cooperation and neighborliness among all residents. We meet monthly on the first Monday of the 
month at the Immanuel United Church of Christ at the corner of East and Prospect at 6:30pm. Annual dues are 
$10 for households and $25 for businesses. Please mail dues to Matt Nunley, PO Box 342, Indianapolis, IN 
46206. More information about the neighborhood can be found online at bateshendricks.org. 
 

 Like us on Facebook for more news 
www.facebook.com/bateshendricks 

Add our calendar to yours 
bateshendricks.org/calendar 

Talk with neighbors on Nextdoor 
bateshendricks.nextdoor.com 


